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Dear AFSSRRN Colleagues,

Greetings of peace and prosperity!

In its first quarterly meeting this year held via zoom last 13 January 2023, the AFSSRN Executive
Committee approved the publication of a “Book of Abstracts of Fisheries Social Science
Research" which will be a compilation of the scholarly researches that AFSSRN members have
recently completed (i.e., from 2018 to 2023) and/or on-going but with preliminary results. If your
paper has been published, please include the link where the full paper can be downloaded.

Our objective is to keep us informed of the various areas of interest and specialization of each
one, which may open opportunities for networking, partnerships and collaboration. We also
seek to apprise scholars from other disciplines as to the role of the social sciences and what
social scientists can contribute in knowledge generation and translation as we all advocate for
sustainable fisheries and aquaculture sector. Moreover, this is our effort to promote our
advocacy for the inclusion of the social sciences dimension in fisheries technologies,
curriculum/instruction, research, extension and policy making, among others.

This letter serves as an invitation for you to share and contribute your research abstract(s) for
this AFSSRN publication. As a valued AFSSRN member, we recognize the works that you do and
we encourage you to bring this to a wider audience through the said publication.

Please click this link for your submission. Your response on or before 30 April 2024 will be highly
appreciated. For queries, please send an email to afssrn.section@gmail.com.

Thank you for your utmost support to this AFSSRN project which we intend to release before the
year 2024 ends.

Very truly yours,

MARIETA BAÑEZ SUMAGAYSAY, PhD
Chair, AFSSRN 2021-2024
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